
Please note:  
The maintenance and integrity of the Medicines and Healthcare products  
Regulatory Agency's website is the responsibility of the Accounting Officer; the 
work carried out by the auditors does not involve consideration of these matters 
and accordingly the auditors accept no responsibility for any changes that may 
have occurred to the financial statements since they were initially presented on 
the website.  
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